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Happy Buzzard Day  Happy St. Patrick’s Day 

 
 

 

MARCH PROGRAM 

March 17
th 

 
Kate French, Vice President of High & Low Winery.  

Program will be about starting a vineyard and winery. 

 

 
BUZZARD DAY 

 
Hi Ladies, I am still in need of help for all time slots 

for Buzzard Day festivities on Sunday, March 20th.  

The slots start at 7 and go until 3 p.m.  Sign up sheets 

will be available at the General Meeting on Thursday, 

March 17th.  Thank you to all who signed up to bring 

baked goods to sell.  Please remember to label your 

goodies.  Also, if they contain nuts (peanuts) please 

make sure it is clearly marked on the packaging.  

Please drop off your goodies on Saturday, the 19th 

after 9:00 so we can set-up our bakery display before 

the early morning on Sunday.  If you can't bring your 

baked goods until Sunday, please try to get them 

there early in the a.m.  It is much appreciated and see 

you all at the meeting. 
  
 

Stacee  

 

 

 

 

 
HOSPITALITY 

March 
Happy St. Patrick's Day!   

Hostesses please bring a dish to celebrate the luck of 

the Irish! 

C. Vlasik               R. Iwasevic 

A. Leo                   S. Parle 

K. Schreck 

 
36th ANNUAL EASTER EGG HUNT 

March 27th 

 
2016 Easter Egg Hunt 

WE NEED MORE HELP…for our 36
th

 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt!  The hunt will take place on 

Saturday, March 26, 2016.  We are asking volunteers 

to arrive at 9:00 am and please bring a rake.  As you 

are all aware, this is one of the most visible ways the 

HWC gives back to our community, not to mention, 

one of our largest fundraisers for the club. As of the 

February meeting we only have 12 people, including 

me, signed up to work at the hunt.  Unfortunately, 

that is not enough people to pull the event together 

and make it successful.  It takes a minimum of 15 

people, but the more members that can help, the 

smoother it will run. The sign-up sheet will be passed 

around again at the March meeting.  If you are unable 

to attend the meeting but are willing to help at the 

hunt, please give me a call or email me to let me 

know so we can make sure we have enough 

assistance. 

In addition, in the past some members have 

generously put together gift baskets and/or made 

some sort of donation to the event.  Once again, any 

member donations would be greatly appreciated for 

this year! 

Thank you in advance for any assistance you can 

give. 

 Annamarie Tucky     amt8956@gmail.com  Home: 

330.278.3124    Cell:  440.668.5274 

 

Philanthropy 
 

Thank you for your generous donations of non-

perishable food items last month.  The Highland 

Community Support Network was pleasantly 

surprised by the amount of food and money we 

collected and they were very grateful. 

 

Since March is such a busy month, with Buzzard Day 

and the Easter Egg Hunt, we will not be holding a 

separate philanthropic initiative. 

 

Andrea 
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Nominations and Committees 
 

As per our HWC By-Laws, nominations for 

Executive Officers will be accepted from the floor at 

our March general meeting. Elections will take place 

at the April general meeting.  The ballots and 

committee sign-up sheets will be going out via email 

this week from Marilyn Mocarski and the committee 

sign up sheets and ballots will be available at the 

General Meeting. 

 

Social Activities 

 

March 5 was a day well spent at the First Ladies 

National Historic Site in Canton.  Over dinner at 

Mulligans, we shared how surprised we were 

that First Ladies of the past had so much 

influence on their husbands’ political victories! 

 

Keep these dates in mind: 

April 2     Gourmet Dinner - Cleveland 

Restaurants theme (Patty L and Ann Leo) 

April 30   Visit to Pine Tree Barn in Wooster 

(Stephany) 

May 22    Road Rally  (Vicki and Quentin Tifft) 

June?      A Saturday bike ride through 

Cuyahoga Valley National Park 

 

Heather, Ann, Patty, Stephany, Nancy, Judy 
 

Gourmet Dinner - Best Recipes from Cleveland 

Restaurants - April 2, 6:00 pm  at the home of Anne 

Leo and  Patty Lafontaine.  Reservations to be 

made by MARCH 13th.  Recipes will be distributed 

at the meeting on the March 17 or mailed to those 

that do not attend the meeting.  

       

 If you are interested in attending the Phantom of the 

Opera (see below)  Reservation deadline is  March 

10.  Payment in full will be due by the 20th to 

secure our group seats.  These are great seats! 

  

So far we have:  LaFontaines, M. Mocarski and her 

daughter and Suzi Cipra and her daughter attending.   

If you need a ride, please contact Patty. 

        

 The Phantom is coming to Cleveland and  the 

Hinckley Women's Club has tickets!  We have a  

block of tickets reserved for: 

  

                 JULY 2, 2016  2:00 pm matinee 

                          The State Theater  

               Dress Circle B (on the Main Floor) 

                         $95 + $2 ticket fee   

  Tentatively planning to have dinner at a downtown 

restaurant - Possibly along the River since it will be 

July.   

          

If you have questions or would like tickets contact:   

Patty Lafontaine   PgMaverick1@aol.com  (440) 

665-4005 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Articles 

Please send articles for the APRIL newsletter to 

kschreck@roadrunner.com by Monday, APRIL 

11th 
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